
 
 
 
 
 

December 27th & January 3rd 
 

Welcome to Elliott Heights! 
  

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! We are glad to welcome each of you 
to our worship service today. We trust you will be encouraged and edified as 
you worship with us. 
 

Kids’ Church (JK to Grade 5) 
 

Will startup again once Hamilton is no longer considered a “Grey Zone” 
 

Holidays 
Pastor Matt will be on holidays from December 28th to January 3rd. 
 

Church Office Hours 
During the Christmas Holidays, pastor Josh will be in the office on 
Tuesday December 29th, and Thursday December 31st.  Please contact 
the church office to make sure someone is there to open the door for 
you if you need to drop something off.   
 

Tuesday December 29th  
No “Prayer Service” on Tuesday.  The Tuesday e-prayer will be sent.  
Thank you to those who faithfully pray over the prayer sheet.  If you 
would like to begin receiving Tuesday’s e-prayer, please email the 
church; ehbc@rogers.com  
 

Sunday January 3rd 
 

Sunday Service- Worship on Sunday @ 10:00 will be live stream only. 
 

Alan and Bonnie Gallant from Agora Ministries will be our special 
speaker.  Their message will be focusing on our emotional and 
spiritual health during these days of COVID-19. 
 

Those Without Internet……………………………………………….. 11:30am  
Those without internet can pre-register and watch our recorded 
service in the church auditorium.  According to Code Grey guidelines, 

we can accommodate no more than 9 attendees per recorded 
service. 
 

Grace Groups 
Grace groups will start up again in January 
   

Being United as One Body 
While Hamilton is in the “Grey Zone”, a number of our church family 
live alone and will be experiencing a quieter Christmas and New Year 
than usual.  Please pray for them, and join us by reaching out to them 
via email or phone to see how they are doing.   
 
Larch After School Ministry 
Creative Writing Volunteer Needed 
Volunteers needed (starting in January) to support the students in 
writing their story through the online “Google Meets” program.  If 
you are interested in volunteering, contact Don and Rebecca at 905-
388-5212. 
 

Fundraising:  Opportunity to Support Larch 
Needing funds to help replace the $20,000 shortfall due to COVID-19 

a) Hero Burgers: 50 dollar gift certificates available for the price of 
35 dollars or 100 dollar gift certificate available for the price of 70 
dollars.  The restaurant is located in Toronto, Brampton, 
Etobicoke, Mississauga, Milton, Oakville and Burlington.   

 

b) Sponsorship:  If you know of someone or an organization who 
would like to sponsor the Larch After School Ministry, please 
email Don at LASP@rogers.com 

 

c) Christmas Book Fundraiser:  The 2019 & 2020 books that have 
Larch’s students’ published stories are available for $8.00 a copy.  

 

 
Thank You 
The “Christmas Hampers” that were delivered from Larch and from 
the Church was a huge blessing to those who needed encouragement 
this Christmas.  Thank you to each person who baked cookies, 
purchased or donated the hamper items, or helped deliver the 
hampers.    
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